Addendum to the Advertisement for RA, JRF, YP-I, and Project Assistant
With reference to the advertisement dated 18/10/2024 regarding walk-in interview for various contractual research positions, the interview shall be done for a few more positions of YP-I and Project assistant as per requirement of the Bureau. The Director, ICAR-NBAIM has the right to increase/decrease the number of positions as per the requirement. 
